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Mr. Tovstein went on to report selling some CitiGroup and Bank of Ireland Paper and mentioned
being very conservative in his market approach. He continues to monitor Bank of America and
Merrill Lynch but is not yet concerned. In an attempt to add value, he is in and out of the Treasury
Market on volatile days. He spoke briefly on banking practices, believes rates will increase at
some point due to the Treasury’s constant printing of money, but for now he predicts a continued
economic downturn.

Ms. Farrales reported the Assessor’s office is looking into an automatic reassessment next year
for homes purchased after January 1, 2004, lowering property taxes. There was a short discussion
regarding the housing market, Proposition 13 and TRANS (Tax Revenue Anticipation Notes).

Mr. Tovstein will contact Ms. Farrales regarding information on issuing a TRAN, just in case
funds are not received from the State. In response to Dr. O’Mahony, Mr. Tovstein voiced his
disappointment with FITCH Ratings and has a problem with all the rating agencies in regards to
the Lehman situation. The County’s current rating is A-/V2 and will be reevaluated in the spring.
When asked about the PFM analysis of the Treasurer’s Investment Pool, Mr. Tovstein said he was
familiar with PFM and has sent them reports as requested and was not at all concerned about it.
The question of cost was posed and Ms. Farrales said the ongoing advisory services will be
charged to the pool. Dr. O’Mahony stated that until there is some kind of agreement, there will be
no discussion on the investment policy. Mr. Tovstein closed the meeting by again inviting
anyone needing his assistance to give him a call.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING
The next meeting of the Investment Advisory Committee will be held on Monday,
April 20, 2009 at 12:00 noon.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no additional business and no further questions, the meeting was adjourned at
1:55 p.m.
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